
Resuming in-person rehersal on Feb 1, 2023
Published  1/30/2023 by  Carman Dang

Hi all,

The Seneca choir will resume its in-person rehearsal on Wednesdays, starting from Feb 1,

2023:

Location: Large Sandbox room B2084 at Newnham Campus

From 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm

No audition nor experience is required.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

If you have any questions, please email carman.dang@senecacollege.ca.
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